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Breakthrough
Among the Deaf
at the General
Conference

Each year, we observe progress in
Deaf Evangelism Ministry at the
General Conference. Held in Manila,
the final day featured services in 3
districts with 20 Deaf attendees and
25 Deaf in total for the week. Six Deaf
and two hearing individuals received
the Holy Ghost and 29 interpreters
participated in the services. 

This month, 6 Deaf were baptized in 5
churches across 4 Districts, along
with the six receiving the Holy Ghost
at the General Conference. We were
in services in 4 Districts.

Read more on the next page.
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Young Interpreters, Holy Ghost Outpouring
In Dasmariñas, Cavite, our final General Conference service featured 12-year-old Yanah and 11-
year-old Psalms Joy interpreting for the Deaf. That night, a 16-year-old boy—attending his first
Apostolic service—was among the four Deaf individuals who received the Holy Ghost.

Dasmariñas, Cavite

In Manila, during the first night
of the conference, we
extended an invitation to two
friends who were hearing.
Both received the Holy Ghost!

From Invitation
to Infilling: Two
Souls Touched
on Night One

An Invitation Turned Into an Encounter

During May, 3 Deaf were baptized in Manila (2
churches), and one each in Legazpi, Sapang Palay,
and Cebu City. 

How Far Can the Gospel Reach When the
Deaf Begin to Believe?

Read more on the next page.
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Faith, Fellowship, and
a Lesson in Language
On the first Sunday in May, Tom was invited to
preach at UPC NC ARC. Following the service,
several inquisitive children gathered around
him, eager to practice their English.

UPC NC ARC

We went back to Iloilo on
Mother's Day weekend. On
Saturday, Ruby met 15 of our
Deaf friends. On Sunday, 9
Deaf attended the service
where Tom preached.

Mother’s Day
Weekend: A
Double Portion of
Fellowship and
Preaching

Read more on the next page.
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The following Sunday, Tom was invited to
speak at UPC Trece Martires. Afterwards, we
drove to Dasmarinas for the General
Conference service. 

WE WANT TO
THANK AL L

OF YOU FOR YOUR
LOVE,

SUPPORT, AND
PRAYERS.

GOD BLESS YOU!

Preaching in Trece Martires

TO GOD BE ALL THE GLORY!

We went back to Tagaytay the week before General Conference. Tom was scheduled to
preach. Our Deaf friend, Mark, had not been attending services for several weeks, so we visited
him at his home. He attended the Sunday service and one of the General Conference services.


